VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD VIRGINIA FAIR HOUSING BOARD JOINT EDUCATION COMMITTEE MEETING

August 9, 2005

The Real Estate Board Education Committee and the Fair Housing Board Education Committee held a joint meeting on Tuesday, August 9, 2005 at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia. The following Board Members were present:

Sharon Parker Johnson R. Schaefer Oglesby Judith Childress Cynthia Clare David Rubenstein Robert Ruais Martin Maples

DPOR Staff Members present for all or part of the meeting included:

Louise Ware, Director Karen O'Neal, Deputy Director Christine Martine, Executive Director Tammie Hall, Education Administrator

The meeting was called to order at 2:15 p.m.

The Committees discussed regulatory discrepancies between the two boards, pertaining to continuing education applications. The next joint meeting will be held September 21, 2005 at 1:30p.m.

There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

David Rubinstein, Chairman

Louise Fontaine Ware Secretary